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Dear Committee members - Please support SB 1576-3, clarifying what constitutes 

"recreation" on public property.  We are fortunate to have so many beautiful places to 

walk, ride, bike, hike and enjoy in Oregon.  The threat of lawsuits should not limit our 

access to these special places. This bill is an important clarification of who should 

take responsibility for accidents or injuries while hiking or walking to access public 

property.  Thank you for your prompt response to this problem.   

 

Kathy Lincoln 


